
Dear Sir or Madam,

I support this bill and ask you to please give it serious consideration for your support. As a motorcyclist and someone who pursues 
rider education and safer motorcycling, I see this as an opportunity to create a safer way to use available road space during 
unexpected traffic situations. Being rear-ended or sandwiched between two vehicles in a rear-end collision is a very real fear. I try to 
reduce my risk any time I ride and allowing this limited use of available space in-between cars is safer and more visible. This also 
has the added benefit of increasing overall traffic flow and reduces vehicles sitting idle in traffic. Thank you. 


